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17th October 2017, 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Egyptian Day 

As part of our exciting history curriculum we have invited an experienced archaeologist in to 
teach the children about the Egyptians. Throughout the day the children will participate in 
numerous activities as they learn about what happens following the death of a mighty 
Pharaoh, including tomb building, the mummification process, burial ceremonies and, finally, 
the crowning of the new Pharaoh. 
 
For this day, Tuesday 31st November 2017, we would like the children to dress up in Egyptian 
clothing.  Please look online for inspiration! 

This day will be an exciting opportunity for the children to really understand this part of 
history.  

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2.00 per child. This will cover the cost of the 
tutors who lead the workshops. If you are able to contribute, please send in a donation to 
reception or your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs Zughaid and Miss Bryan 
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